
 
 

24ND JUNE, 2024 

 

To,  

The Secretary  

BSE LIMITED,  

P J Towers, Dalal Street,  

Mumbai-400001  

 

Sub.: Intimation about the closure of trading window  

Ref.: RICH UNIVERSE NETWORK LIMITED (SCRIP CODE- 530271)  

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

In accordance with the SEBI (POIT) Regulations, 2015 and Company’s “Code of 

conduct to Regulate, Monitor, and Reporting of Trading by Designated Persons” the 

Trading Window for dealing in the Securities of the Company, shall remain closed 

from 01st July, 2024 to till expiry of 48 hours from the date of declaration of 

financial results for the quarter ended on 30th June, 2024 to public.  

During the closure of Trading Window, Insiders are also advised not to deal in the 

shares of the Company. The date of the Board Meeting for approval of above said 

financial results shall be intimated in due course.  

We request you to kindly take the said information on record.  

 

Thanking you.  

For Rich Universe Network Limited 

 

 

Shashwat Agarwal  

Managing Director  

DIN: 00122799 
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